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Werrington Primary School
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Follow us @WPS_school

Dear Parents and Carers, U

As we draw closer to our Christmas break, | just 04th Jan - Back to School

wanted to say a big thank you for all the support
you have given WPS this term. We have had
many wonderful fundraising and charity events,
school trips and school productions and plays. We
appreciate your help. Our children have been
brilliant and deserve a good break!

| need to make you aware that Mrs. Simmons is
making progress but will, sadly, not be ready to
return to WPS in January. We wish her continued
get well wishes. | will continue with my role as
Head and class teacher for January and will keep
you posted about her return.

May | take this opportunity to wish you all a very
happy holiday and best wishes for 2024!
Kind regards,
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